y §H-00/07F¢

Jacobs, Jennifer
From: Barge, Susan <SusanBarge@fthsmv.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 11.08 AM REGE%VED
To: Jacobs, Jennifer; Lamont, Gregory
Subject: FW: intox transfer letter JAN 08 2016
Attachments: DOC_20160107083416.pdf
FDLE

Alcohot Testing Program

len,

I'lf be send this instrument to you scon for its annual. Attached is the transfer letter from Dunnellon PD. Thanks.
Sue

Corporal Susan M. Barge, FHP

From: Sue Webb [mailto:swebb@dunnellonpd.arg]
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 8:38 AM

To: Barge, Susan <SusanBarge@flhsmv.gov>
Subject: intox transfer letter

Here is the letter of transfer. Sorry to take so jong but | just needed to make sure that the Interim Chief approved before I sent it
out. Thank you for helping with this issue.

Respectfully, Sgt. Sue Webb
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FDLE
Alcohot Testing Program

DUNNELLON POLICE DEPARTMENT

January 7%, 2016
To whom this may concern
Please transfer custody of the Intoxilyzer 8000, serial number 8¢-601070 from the
Dunnellon Police Department to the Florida Highway Patrol Ocala District, Captain
Gregory LaMont.
Respectfully,
“p
gt S We o

Sgt. Sue Webb
Dunnelion Police Department

12014 South Williams Street - Dunnelion, Florida 34432 Phone 352-465-8516




